Northland Pioneer College
NAT Meeting
11/04/11-1:30—2:00 P.M.

In attendance: Susan Jamison, Cathy Reed, Theresa Artz-Howard (SCC), Geeia Haydukov (LCC), Barbara
Lacy, Mary Fischer, Danella Reidhead (SPE), Betty Biggs-Herman

e Approved minutes of last meeting of 10-14-11:
» Minutes approved by Barbara Lacy and Danella Reidhead.
» Next meeting will be on December 9™ 12:00-12:30 in VID1.
> Let Susan know before the meeting of any items to be included in the agenda.

e Update on proposed Snowflake section:
> Itis moving forward, Theresa is helping.
» Trying to get is up and running for FA12 semester.
» Might do a pilot group during the summer.
> We need AZBN approval of an additional site.

e D&S Testing:
Nancy and Bernd were here a couple of weeks ago.
The new computer testing went well.
Results are available in 24 hours, unless it’s a Friday.
Students are allowed 2 retakes.
Next testing LCC November 16" with Geeia and Theresa.
State Exam testing dates are:
= December 18&19" at WMC
= December 22&23" at LCC
* December 28&29&30" at WMC
= Testing not open to the public unless there is room.
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e Room Supplies:
» Talked to Rene about a room for Barbara.
> Curtains need to be budgeted.

e Susan’s roundtable discussion:

> Lifting — students are not expected to pick up residents. Should not be weight bearing,
use the Hoyer lift. Need to safely transfer residents.

» Students should be assigned to residents on the floor and not C.N.A.’s. It is against the
law for C.N.A.’s to supervise.

> There should always be 2 people behind closed doors, even in the showers.

> Students can give showers without a C.N.A. or resident. Need to work in pairs.

> Bart said he wanted a licensed person to transfer, give showers and oxygen.

e Mary’s roundtable discussion:
» Sierra Blanca’s C.N.A.’s send the students in different directions so in order to find them
she has asked the students to shut the door so she knows what room they are in.
> Offered to be a star in the training video.
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e Betty’s roundtable discussion:
» She had a good semester.
» Prefers to have more students, only had 5.
» Offered to be a patient in the training video.

e Barbara’s roundtable discussion:
» A couple of students had an attitude problem.
» Students seemed to be disconnected and using cell phones.
» Updated students on D&S.

e Geeia’s roundtable discussion:
» She is having a good time and loving her students.
» Some Moodle questions are wrong. Having students send them to her so she can
change them. Susan working with her to correct it.
» Updating to new textbook, will proofread.

e Theresa’s roundtable discussion:
» Held the mock skills and it went well. The students were focused.
» Two students showed up.

e C.N.A.Retreat is coming up January 13".
» Everyone needs to sign up for themselves.

» The cost is $90.00 before December 15, 2011.
> After you attend the conference, bring a receipt to be reimbursed.

Adjourned 1:58pm

3/9/12 — approved by Mary Fischer and Betty Biggs-Herman
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